
 
              

 

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Japan 

 

February 25, 2011                           G-238 

 

Emergency Grant Aid for the Earthquake in the South Island of New Zealand 

 

On February 25, the Government of Japan decided to contribute 500,000 USD to The New 

Zealand Red Cross as an emergency grant aid, in response to the extensive damage of the 

earthquake in the South Island of New Zealand.  

 

 (END) 

 

*This is a provisional translation. The above date denotes the date of the issue of the original 

press release in Japanese. 

*For inquiries, please contact the Oceania Division MOFA (tel.5501-8269) and 

Humanitarian Assistance and Emergency Relief Division MOFA (tel. 5501-8242) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


